
 
Policy Statement 
FLC and the FLC Foundation have discontinued the Memorial/Recognition Plaque Program and 
suggest recognizing a deceased person by contributing to the unrestricted scholarship fund, a 
named scholarship or other naming opportunity.  If you would like to pursue an alternative 
recognition within a particular area of the College, our team will gladly make an introduction.   
 


